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March 6, 2019 

K. Scherr 
Managing Director, Environmental & Engineering Services and City Engineer 

 

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on March 5, 2019 resolved: 

That, on the recommendation of the Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering 
Services and City Engineer, an annual New Street Light Local Improvement Program with 
a 50% cost sharing, 100% City and 1/3 property owner with abutting property owners BE 
CONSIDERED alongside other investment priorities in the upcoming 2020-2023 multi-
year budget process. (2019-T01) (4.1/4/CWC) 

 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/kmm 
 
 
cc: D. MacRae, Director – Roads and Transportation 

 S. Maguire, Division manager – Roadway Lighting and Traffic Control 

 M. Ridley, Sr. Technologist 

 J. Kostyniuk, Traffic and Transportation Engineer 

 Chair and Members, Transportation Advisory Committee 

 Chair and Members, Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory     

    Committee 

 List of external cc’s on file in The City Clerks’ Office 
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